
 
          1/10/2024 

 

           

The capacity to learn is a gift; the ability to learn is a skill; the willingness to learn is a 

choice. 

 

Dear parents, 

You are cordially invited to attend the ‘Parent Teacher Meeting’ on 7th Oct 2024 (Monday) 
between 8:00 am to 12:15 pm. To foster effective communication and progress, you are 
required to meet the class teacher. This endeavor is to apprise and orient the parents about 
the performance of the students. 

We request you to adhere to the time slot given by your class teacher in order to conduct the 
meeting smoothly. 

Time slot for the PTM will be circulated to you by your respective class teacher. 

If your ward is accompanying for the PTM then it is must for him/her to be in complete school 
uniform. 

You are requested to be on time and wait patiently in case you are delayed due to any 

exigency. Answer script of Half Yearly examination will be shown to the parents only 

on PTM day and therefore Parents’ attendance is highly appreciated. Thanking you 

for your support and cooperation. 

 

Tomorrow 02-10-2024 (Wednesday) the school will remain closed on account of 

Gandhi Birthday/Mahalaya & 03-10-2024 (Thursday) & 04-10-2024(Friday) as the 

preparation for the upcoming PTM.  

 

Warm Regards, 

 

Thank you. 

 

 


